
New Elected Members of Board of Governors, PIPFA 
 

The following three members have been elected as member of Board of Governors, PIPFA in its 
 
 21

st
 

Annual General Meeting held on Friday November 7, 2014 for a term of 3-years. 

 

Mr. Sajid Hussain is a Fellow Member of both PIPFA and ICAP. After becoming member of ICAP in 

1990 he started practice in his own name and in 1995 established SKANS School of Accountancy and 

served as Principal till 2000.  After then Mr. Sajid is working as Chief Executive Officer of SKANS 

Education Network. He served as a member of the Board of Governors of PIPFA during 1993-97 and 

then 2005 to 2014. He has been actively participating and making contributions to the Institute’s 

activities since his association with the institute as President, Chairman and member of various 

committees. 

 

Mr. Muhammad Sharif is a Fellow Member of PIPFA and ICMAP. Currently he is associated with 

Punjab University as Additional Treasurer. He is serving PIPFA as a member of the Board of Governors 

since 1998. He has been actively participating and making contributions to the Institute’s activities since 

1999 as Chairman and member of various committees. He remained President, PIPFA during the year 

2008-2009. He had also associated with ICMAP as a Member Branch Committee, Lahore. 

 

Mr. Usman Ahsan is a Fellow Member of PIPFA and Associate member of ICAP. He qualified PIPFA 

Examinations in 2000 and admitted as Associate member in 2002 and became Fellow member in 2007. 

He has more than a decade long professional career, starting as a trainee and then gradually moving up 

the ladder to Accounts Manager, Finance Manager, and as CFO.  

 


